At the time it was published online on April 1, 2008, the article “Evaluation of the Risk of Congenital Car-
diovascular Defects Associated With Use of Paroxetine During Pregnancy” by Adrienne Einarson et al. (doi:
10.1176/appi.ajp.2007.07060879) did not include some financial relationships. The version that appears in
print includes these relationships, and the online version has been corrected.



